

STUDENT BULLETIN

WEDNESDAY January 18, 2017 DAY 1

WHAT'S HAPPENING TODAY

FREE YOGA AND MINDFULNESS SESSIONS

Improve your health and wellness this year with Burnaby Public Library's free Yoga and Mindfulness sessions just for teens grades 8-12.

Where: Tommy Douglas Library, 7311 Kingsway

When: Five Wednesdays January 11 – February 8 from 4 – 5pm

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

CANADIAN BLOOD SERVICES - GRADE 11/12 AND STAFF

The Canadian Blood Services will be hosting a "Stem Cell Registry" event on Thursday, January 19th during second and third block (10:00 am and 2:00 pm). If you are between the ages of 17-35, drop by "A" wing and see if you would like to register as a donor. Your stem cells could be a match and could save someone with struggling with a life-threatening disease. (Leo Club)

BAKE SALE

The Global Issues Club is having a bake sale on Thursday, January 19th! Bring your quarters for sweets with all proceeds going to the "Wounded Warrior Project" (Global Issues)

TEXTBOOKS

Please ensure you return all textbooks to your teachers by this Friday, January 20th. (Ms. Batista)

WOMEN"S SELF-DEFENSE CLUB

The women's self-defence club will be meeting Friday after school in room C106. New members are always welcome (staff and students). Please wear comfortable clothes.

WHAT'S COMING UP

BURNABY DEMOCRACY AND POLITICS CLUB

Attention all Burnaby Students! Are you interested in politics? Ready to take action to defend our democracy and our civil rights? Looking for service hours while tackling important initiatives that will make a difference in the community? Well then the Burnaby Democracy and Politics Club is for you. Connect with amazing volunteer opportunities while working with students from around the district to ensure your voices are heard on some of your top issues. The next meeting is in Room 215 at Burnaby Mountain Secondary on Friday January 27th at 3:45 pm. We hope you join us for some snacks and a discussion on how you can get involved in our democracy! You can even apply for an executive position by emailing burnabydpc@gmail.com. You can also request to join our Facebook group which is under the name "Burnaby Democracy and Politics Club." (Sameer Esmail)

ATTENTION ALL MENTORS

Please mark your calendars and remember that there is a mandatory Mentors' meeting on Monday Jan. 30th at the start of lunch in B106. Tutorials start up again on the morning of Wed. Feb. 1st and you need to be prepared. Please let Mr. Davies know if you are unable to attend the meeting.

GRADE 9 IMMUNIZATIONS

The grade 9 immunizations will happen during first block on Friday, February 10. Immunization consent forms have been distributed; if you have not received a form, please pick one up from the office. There are 2 vaccines being offered this year: TDaP (for Tetanus, Diptheria, and Pertussis protection) and the Meningococcal Vaccine (for protection against Meningococcal Serotypes A, C, Y, and W-135). Please take the consent home, and have your parent or guardian read and sign the consent. There is a box in the office where the completed consent forms can be returned. Please return the form as soon as possible! (Claire Egan, Burnaby Public Health Nurse)

PROVINCIAL EXAM INFORMATION

All student writing Provincial Exams next week are required to bring their Go Card or valid ID.

Please see the Provincial Exam Schedule attached.

Monday, January 23, 2017	8:30am Foundations of Math 10 8:30am A & W Math 10 12:30pm Science 10
Tuesday, January 24, 2017	8:30am English 12
Wednesday, January 25, 2017	8:30am Communications 12 8:30am English 10
Thursday, January 26, 2017	8:30am Social Studies 11